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The bill appropriates $25 million in fiscal year 2024 and $25 million in fiscal year 2025 from the 

general fund to the commissioner of public safety to increase base funding for crime victim services 

in the Office of Justice Programs. Crime victim services include direct services and advocacy for 

victims of sexual assault, general crime, domestic violence, and child abuse. 


